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December 30, 2008. 
 
 
 
 
Dear Animalandia (c/o Terra Marine Research & Education), 
 
 
Please find enclosed a donation of $688 (US) from the net proceeds of the sale of 2009 
Loreto Calendars.  
 
 
This represents the sale of 63 calendars and would not be possible without the generous 
support of folks who know and love the Loreto community and who believe in the great 
work of charitable organizations such as Animalandia. 
 

Supporters this year include: Anne and Tony F., Catherine and Dan G., Linda K., Marsha 
and Chuck J., Megan S., Hans S., Russell D., Jane L. and Sharon D., Patricia R. and Baja 
Barry, Jeff S., Annie and Alan O., Kathy M., Janice H., Jordan S., Alan R., Peter and 
Heather S., Eva and Ming K., Karen and Terry S., Sue M., Maria E. S., Darin K., Ariel 
K., John D. P., Suzanne D., David F., Dennis E. B., Clinton and Loni S. 

 
 
Best wishes for the holidays and the New Year! 
 
 
 
Your fellow neighbors and Loreto fans,  
 
 
 
 
Clinton & Loni Stark 
 
 


